
PUBLIC TOWN HALL MEETING: VACANCY ON THE 

U.S. SUPREME COURT 

Next week is one of the most important and consequential weeks in the efforts to select a new 

member to the Supreme Court of the United States to replace retiring Justice Kennedy.  

While we just finished celebrating Independence Day throughout West Virginia, an excellent 

opportunity will be presented to openly and candidly talk about what’s at stake and to make 

sure our voices are heard by Senator Capito and Senator Manchin as their votes will be 

critical in determining the selection of the next Supreme Court Justice.  

As we engage Senators Capito and Manchin, we want to ensure all interested organizations, 

individuals, institutions, elected officials and each member of the general public have a 

chance to send a message to the senators that the stakes are too high, and there should be no 

consideration of a nominee until the people have spoken. 

On Thursday, July 12, 2018, The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights 

(Washington, DC), along with former Delegate Clif Moore, will convene a Town Hall 

Meeting from 10 a. m. to noon at the Unitarian Universalist Church located at 520 Kanawha 

Boulevard, Charleston, West Virginia to make sure they hear from their constituents. 

According to Cedric Lawson, Field Director for the Leadership Conference, “The more we 

can amplify our voices across the nation, particularly in a key state as is West Virginia, the 

more of an impact we have in holding Senators Capito and Manchin accountable.  It is 

imperative our voices are heard loud and clear, and the Conference is pleased and proud to 

bring this event to West Virginia.” 

 Free parking and a scrumptious lunch will be provided.  

 

   


